
 
 
 
 
 
12th March 2020                                                   TUN01/JH 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re:  Mayan Topic 
 
To hook into our Summer Mayan topic, Year 5 will be taking part in an exciting Mayan 
workshop on the 21st of April 2020.  
 
We will be exploring Ancient Maya through drama and exploration. This will include 
sets and props and allow children to imagine life as an ancient Mayan. The workshop 
will take place in the school hall and the children will need to wear school uniform as 
usual.  
 
The workshop will be half-a-day for each class. The cost of this experience is £6 per 
child. Can you please pay via Scopay by the 3rd of April 2020.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Miss P Turner 
Class 5 Teacher 
 
 


